

Every Child Matters

22nd September 2017

Attendance and Punctuality for week ending 15th September 2017

	Α	LATES
R Mondrian		
R Matisse		
1 Riley	97%	7
1 Brooks	99%	1
2 Seurat	99%	0
2 O'Keeffe	98%	1
3 Kandinsky	98%	0
3 Monet	90%	0
4 Picasso	100%	4
4 Sekoto	95%	2
5 Lowry	97%	1
5 Warhol	94%	1
6 Da Vinci	96%	0
6 Kahlo	95%	6
	ĺ	l

Key Dates Autumn 2017

Y4, Y5 and Y6 Open Morning

Friday 6th October

Emotional Health - Parent Workshop

Thursday 12th October 9.30 – 10.15

Y2 and Y3 Open Morning

Friday 13th October

Rec and Y1 Open Morning

Friday 20th October

Parents' Evening

Monday 13th and Wednesday 15th November

Energykidz Dates

October – 23rd-27th Oct Christmas – No Holiday Club February Half Term – 12th-16th Feb Easter – 3rd-13th April May – 29th May – 1st June Summer – TBA

The Campsbourne Weekly

Campsbourne School's Weekly Newsletter

www.campsbourne.haringey.sch.uk

head@campsbourne.haringey.sch.uk

Hello Everyone

Welcome to Campsbourne

New parents evening Oct 5th 8pm onwards in the school dining hall: Hosted for parents by parents! Open to all of you mums, dads & carers new to nursery, reception or anyone new to the school. Book your baby sitter so you can join us for drinks & nibbles. Learn more about the Campsbourne parent community, The HSA, meet our friendly HSA committee, School governors and other new parents just like you!

Miss Christian

I am sorry to inform you that Miss Christian has handed in her resignation and will not be returning to Campsbourne. Miss Christian has decided to relocate back to Liverpool which is where her family live. I would like to thank Miss Christian for all her hard work and wish her well for the future.

Stay and Play in Lower and Middle Playground

A polite reminder for parents that children and parents are allowed to stay on site until 4pm on Mondays and Fridays in either the lower or middle playgrounds. Parents and their children must leave the lower playground by 4pm as the children in after school club cannot use it until it is clear. Thank you for your cooperation with this matter.

Fruit at Playtimes

Please encourage your children to bring in fruit for break time which they can eat independently and creates as little mess as possible i.e. satsumas can be difficult to peel and children tend to leave small bits of peel lying around whereas bananas and apples are much easier. Children are also allowed to bring in clearly labelled water bottles for us in class.

Charity Abseil

3 parents (Rebecca-Mia in Seurat, Dylan in da Vinci, Danielle-Ben in Seurat, Sophie in Picasso and Nikki-Jacob in Seurat) are doing a charity abseil from the 80m arcelormittal orbital sculpture in the Olympic park on October 1st. We are raising money for the charity place2be which provides counselling for children in a school setting. It's an amazing charity which offers kids a positive start in life. Please follow the link below if you want to donate, anything would be greatly appreciated http://uk.virginmoneygiving.com/team/ltsALongWayDown

Online Safety Workshop for Parents and Carers

Thank you to everyone who attend the **online safety workshop.** Whether you attended or planned to attend but couldn't, your views are important. They help O2 and the NSPCC improve the experience and impact of the workshops for parents and carers joining them in the future. Please take a few minutes to complete a short online survey about your experience. The survey can be accessed here: www.nspcc.org.uk/ParentO2feedback

Lost Property

You may have noticed that in the middle and lower playgrounds there are two large blue bins. These bins are weather proof and will contain lost property from now on. If your child has lost an item of clothing please look in these bins in future. As soon as the bins are full we will put lost property out on tables for parents to check and anything left over will go to a charity.

EnergyKidz October Half Term Camp

'Energy Kidz are back with their action-packed Holiday Club at October Half Term, providing fantastic activities for children and reliable childcare for working parents. We will be running our fun packed Holiday Club at Campsbourne Primary School and invite you to join us on our Half Term Adventure. Our brand new 'Sense of Fun' activity schedule will have sensory play activities to represent one of the five human senses.

Activities such as 'Sense of Sight Self Portraits' and 'Optical Illusions' are definitely worth looking into... While 'Magnificent Mixers' and 'Sense of Taste Challenge' should be more than enough to get the taste buds flowing for another week of fun with Energy Kidz!

You can secure your place for another week to remember with a 10% discount using our Early Bird Discount Code – EBOCTOBER17-3 @ www.energy-kidz.co.uk/holiday-club. For further information,



Competition Giveaways and exciting Holiday Club Updates, you can find us on our Facebook page https://www.facebook.com/EnergyKidz/.'
Have a lovely weekend

Jonathan Smith (Head Teacher)



